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'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Class location study report/Barry 

Paul,
Any reaction to the class location study report? Chris and Lee were curious.

We're trying to get the work done quickly in order to minimize customer impacts.

Also, I spoke with Chris about meeting Barry. He's anxious to do so. I'm trying to get this scheduled 
next week.
Tom
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